CALL FOR COVID VACCINATORS –via staff bank 
At the moment GGC is planning delivery of COVID-19 vaccination, the plan is to build up a cohort of NMC-registered Nurses (with vaccination experience) who can be added to the Staff Bank when needed.  There will not be a public job advert placed at this time.

If this is something you would like to express an interest in, out with your current employment please forward your name and contact details to sign up to the Staff Bank as a Band 5 COVID-Vaccinator. 
Nurses who are subsequently added to the Staff Bank, will only have access to the COVID-vaccinator shifts and not the Board’s other services.  (It is likely these individuals will be removed from the Nurse Bank at the end of the programme.)
 
If you are not already a member of the NHSGGC Staff Bank, you will need to complete the necessary recruitment checks (PVG, Occupational Health and verification of NMC PIN).  You will also have to complete the necessary payroll forms.  However, the payroll forms will not be authorised and processed to payroll until there is a need for staff to be added to the Staff Bank if you secure a shift.
 
If you are already a member of the NHSGGC Staff Bank, they will amend your profile to allow access to COVID-vaccination shifts.
 
Due to the urgency of the programme, you will, not be ‘interviewed’ as part of this process. 
They are primarily interested in recently-retired nurses, and nurses currently practicing within (or at arms-length) of NHSGGC, or nurses recommended by suitable officers within the Board.   
 
Training
The training material is still being comprised with input from the Board’s Immunisation Teams and NES.  As far as we are aware, it will predominantly comprise of reading (including updated sections within the Green Book), however we are still awaiting further confirmation on this.
 
If you would like to express an interest please email your name and contact details to marion.watson@ggc.scot.nhs.uk.  We will pass onto Staff Bank who should contact you. 
 
